ALBERTA
MUNICIPAL AFFAIRS

Office of the Minister
MLA, Edmonton - South West

AR 99997

FEB 27 2020

Mr. Igor Grujic

President

Pincher Creek Search and Rescue Society
Box 1705

Pincher Creek Alberta TOK 1WO0

Dear Mr. Gruijic,

Thank you for submitting your grant application under the 2019/20 Ground Search and
Rescue Grant Program. Your application has been reviewed, and | am pleased to
advise that a grant of $5,400.00 has been approved to carry out training, as outlined in
the conditional grant agreement (CGA).

Two copies of the CGA are attached for your review and signature by the President and
a witness from your organization. Please ensure the two original copies are signed and
returned to:

Grants Administrator

Technical and Corporate Services Division
16th Floor Commerce Place

10155 - 102 Street

Edmonton AB T5J 4L4

Payment will be processed upon receipt of the signed CGAs, and a copy will be
returned to you for your records. If you have any questions regarding the grant process,
please contact the Grants Administrator toll-free at 1-866-421-6929.

| would like to recognize Roger Reid, MLA, Livingstone-Macleod, for his/her continued

support of this program and wish you every success with your ground search and
rescue training initiatives.
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Yours very truly,
sl
Kaycee Madu

Minister

Attachment: Two copies of the CGA
Copy of grant application

cc:  Roger Reid, MLA, Livingstone-Macleod



